
CAIVW PIANNING  COMMISSION
Regular  Meeting
October  15,  1969

Present,:  Chairman  Ralph  Hulbert,  Corrunissioners  Gordon  kss,  Elsie  Cutsforth,
Jeanne  Parsons,  Curt  Johnson,  Andy DiToiaso  and Al  Godfrey.  Also  present
were  Carl  Raines,  Council  representative,  John  Tatone,  Councilr,an,  and John
Whiteside,  Asst.  Superintendent  of  Publ:ic  Works.

The meeting  was called  tio ordar  at  8:014 P.M*  by the  Chaiyman.  Minutes  of
the  September  10th  nxeeting  were approved  as read.

Mr. Joe Stokes  brought  before  the  Planning  Cornmission  an application  for
zone change  (R-1  to R-2)  on property  east  of  the  Fairgrounds,  between  Jackson  and
Taylor  properties  on Neff  Road. Hearing  date vas set for  October  29th  ati 8:30  PiiM*at the  City  Hall.

Mr. Stokes  also  requested  a zone change  from  R-1 to R-2 on Erland  property  loc-
ated  tbe  North  side  of  Wait  Avenue.  Hearing  date  'vaa set  foro October  29th  at
9:00  P*Ma at the  City  Hall.  The City  Recorder  vas authorized  to mke  neceas-
ar7  publication  and notify  adjoining  property  owners.

The Planning  Comission  members  disc.ussed  the  new application  form  for  zone
change  and have approved  a form  to be t;yped up and submitted  to tbe  City  Couricil
for  their  approval.

John  Whiteside  asked  the  Planning  Comrnissj-on  for  their  opinion  Ol"l  using  the
road  to the  City  Park  as access  to Torgeson  property.  Unanimous  opposit,ion
was expreased  by the  raembers.

There  being  no further  business,  the  meeting  was adjourned  at 10:)40  P.'k1.

Respactfully  suomj-tted

Roriia K,. Borgein,  Secretary


